
Peachtree City Dog Park Association 
 
Regularly scheduled business meeting of August 7, 2018 
A quorum was present and the meeting was called to order at 6:45pm. 
 
In attendance were Maureen Kuebler, Mike Lossner, Rita Wilkinson, and Mark Schwartz.  
 
Old Business: 
 

1. Minutes from the July meeting were read and a motion made to approve those minutes 
unanimously carried. 

2. Treasurer's Report: Total Deposits for July: $363.97 Expenses $1384.97. Bank balance as 
of 7/30/2018: $13,971.41. A motion made to approve the report unanimously carried. 

3. Eagle Scout project: Liam Aran installed the swing support in the rear park on July 12 
and the swing was added a few days later.  

4. Fence mending: Still on hold. 
5. Tree trimming. Maureen contacted Scott Hicks (Public Works Dept) and the sweetgum 

tree next to the main park gazebo was trimmed of dead limbs at the top. 
6. Gazebo painting. The two smaller gazebos have been pressure washed and waterproofed 

by David Lossner for $1000.  
7. Cement pads: Maureen secured 3 quotes 

AllSouth quoted $13,800 to remove old mulch, add new mulch and install 3 cement pads. 
Professional Turf Advisors quoted $2000 to install 2 10’x10’ and 1 16’x16’ cement pads 
with drainage and $800 to spread mulch (which can be delivered free by Monster Tree 
Service.) 
SouthernScapes quoted $5,936 to move and replace mulch. 
A motion was made and seconded to proceed cautiously with Professional Turf pending 
receipt of a written proposal and license verification. 

8. Push mower repair: the push mower is being repaired by Moe’s in Senoia for $115. 
9. Membership drive: on hold until Steve returns from vacation. Card readers have arrived 

and volunteers will be taught how to use them. 
 
New Business:  
 

1. Boy Scout project proposal: Scout leader, John Schneider, asked if the dog park wants 
any other projects done that his Eagle Scout candidates can pursue. We discussed another 
swing for the main/center park, the addition of some agility training equipment in the rear 
park and the installation of some permanent benches with backs. It was decided to ask for 
benches that are comfortable and no-maintenance to be installed in each park area. This 
would reduce the quantity of plastic chairs that need to be replaced often. 

2. Next month we will begin plans for the next Halloween contest/celebration. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:42pm 


